
 

 

 

What have the Badgers been up to this week?   

• We have continued with reading Warhorse – we have got to Chapter 4. 

This week the children heard how Mr Narracott is considering selling the horse Joey – the 

Badgers did some drama around whether he should keep or sell Joey. The Badgers then wrote 

a short persuasive letter explaining what they think he should do.  

• The Badgers have continued with place value and in arithmetic we have been working on long 

multiplication. Learn those times tables Badgers – that will really help!  

• Our unit in Science this term is light.  

• Art this week we started looking at the artist John Piper – Piper 

secialised in painting the destruction caused by bombings in the second 

world war.  

• We had our first RE session on Wednesday and we reflected on how Christians believe that 

God is all-loving (omnibenevolent). We thought about how God loves us and what makes us all 

special as individuals.  
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Important Information:  

• Our PE day is a Tuesday. Please come 

into school ready in PE kit. 

• Friday is ‘Forest Friday’ – don’t forget 

wellies and waterproofs for the session.   

• Wednesday 8th October 2025 – Badgers 

Class Worship. Please save the date- all 

Badger parents and guardians are welcome 

to join us. 9:10-9:30am.   

Celebrations and What the Badgers have to say… 

For our ‘Work on the Wall’ this week we are celebrating Ed and Erin. I think that Ed has settled 

into Badgers brilliantly – he has been outstanding in Maths and I am very proud of the work he is 

producing. We are also celebrating Erin, I could pick many pieces of work. I chose to share her 

thoughtful and careful piece from our RE lesson. Erin is a great role model to her peers!  

Our Headteacher’s Award goes to… Ivy! Ivy has shown courage with how she has settled so well 

into the Badgers, she contributes well to class discussions and has really stood out to me! Well 

done 😊 

Shining Stars: This year the children will be earning shining stars. I have given out a few this 

week – the Badgers are working towards earning 20 stars to get their bronze award. Let’s see who 

can make it to Gold! 

Our Pupil Voice: 

From our RE lesson: The Badgers were asked, ‘Can love ever run out?’  

“No, because there is always someone in this world who loves you.” 

Teacher Message: 

Thank you for another great week! 

Hope you all have a wonderful 

weekend. 

Love Mrs Jessup xx 


